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Ordinance No. 1524 an emergency and Trombley seconded this motion. 
called, vote was as follows: 

lnkrott n/a 
Warnecke Aye 
Klausing Aye 

Buckland 
Gerding-Heffner 
Trombley 

Aye 
Aye 
Aye 

Roll being 

Buckland then moved that Ordinance No. 1524 be adopted as read. Klausing 
seconded this motion. Roll being called, vote was as follows: 

lnkrott n/a Buckland 
Warnecke 
Klausing 

Aye 
Aye 

Gerding-Heffner 
Trombley 

Aye 
Aye 
Aye 

Mayor Dalrymple presented an estimate from Reville of $5,000 to assist with 
updating the permit form, applications, etc to follow the new zoning code. The mayor 
also requested permission to have Reville consult on an add-needed basis at a rate of 
$95/hr when clarification is needed on zoning items. All members were in favor. 

The special year-end meeting was scheduled for December 19, 2024 at 7:30. 

BPA President, Chris Recker, reported that the Asset Audit was ready to send to 
the EPA. Chris will also be working on reporting the requested information in relation 
to the new 6" trash pump grant the village received. This grant was a reimbursable 
grant and Chris is hoping to have the $45,000 reimbursed by the end of the year. 

Dale Warnecke questioned the status of Weigand Construction's new building. 
The mayor reported he has a meeting scheduled next week to review the plans with 
representatives from Weigand. He will provide an update at the next council meeting. 

Zac questioned if there has been any more correspondence with Werlor Inc. 
The mayor stated that he sent an email after the October council meeting but has not 
heard anything back yet. 

The next council meeting was scheduled for December 3rd at 7:30 pm. 

A motion was made by Kristen Gerding-Heffner to go into executive session at 
7:53 with council members and the mayor to discuss personnel issues. Warnecke 
seconded this motion. Roll being called, vote was as follows: 

lnkrott n/a Buckland 
Warnecke 
Klausing 

Aye 
Aye 

Gerding-Heffner 
Trombley 

All executive session attendees returned at 8:20 pm. 

Aye 
Aye 
Aye 

With no further business at hand, a motion to adjourn was made at 8:21 by 
Klausing�nd seconded by Gerding-Heffner. All members were in favor. 
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